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Ex-lawmaker denies China attack reports

Former Democratic Progressive Party Legislator Ju Gao-jeng was attacked in a restaurant in China early Sunday morning, but media reports conflict with a statement released by Ju over how seriously he was wounded.


The former lawmaker issued a press release yesterday denying reports that the attack left him in a pool of blood, after a local television station and a newspaper reported that three or four men attacked Ju while he was having a late night snack at a hot pot restaurant in Xiamen in southeastern China. The reports said that a witness saw Ju “fall in a pool of his own blood.”

Since Ju did not appear in public yesterday, it was impossible to independently corroborate the reports, but Criminal Investigation Bureau deputy chief Kao Cheng-sheng confirmed that Ju was beaten by a group of people and was at the very least slightly injured.


Responding to the CIB’s report, Ju asked his assistant in Taiwan to issue a press release declaring that he was not hurt seriously and accusing the CIB official of “making exaggerated additions to unverified information.”

When Ju asked his assistant to issue the press release, he claimed he was in a rural part of the Fujian province and was unable to make contact with Taiwan to clarify the situation. 


Ju said he was astonished to see the reports and felt sorry for worrying family members and friends, but vowed to continue his China trip after yesterday’s disturbance.

